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 Welcome to the Autumn Term Reception Class Newsletter.  We are very pleased with how quickly the children have settled and we are looking forward to a fantastic year or learning and loving school!

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to come and see us!
We look forward to working with you and your children,

Mr Cohen and Miss Cox
SPECIAL REQUESTS


Please make sure names are in all items of uniform.


Please bring your reading book and diary every day!


Pieces of work pegged on the wall in cloakroom are yours to take home.


If you send a bottle in for the classroom please fill it with water not juice.


Any questions please just ask!


Thank you!








PE


PE is on Tuesdays.  Please make sure children have names in both their kit and uniforms.  The kit consists of plimsolls or trainers, black shorts and a white t-shirt.  PE kits can be kept in school until half term when they will be sent home.





This term our main priority is making sure that all children are settled in and enjoying school.  We choose our topics based on their interests and they are currently enjoying our Julia Donaldson book so we are following that as a topic this term!





COFFEE AFTERNOON 


We would like to invite all adults to join us on the afternoon of Wednesday 19th September at 2:15pm.  This will be a chance to chat to members of staff, discuss how the children have settled in and some of the expectations for the year.  We hope to see you there.  The kettles on!


  





Roald Dahl Day


We will be celebrating Roald Dahl Day on Wednesday 12th September.  We are asking children to come dressed as a character from a Road Dahl story or to wear his favourite colour, which was yellow.  This week we will be looking at a different Roald Dahl story each day to learn more about the characters! 
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